The Board of County Commissioners, Brown County, Ohio, met in regular session this 29th day of January 2018 with the following members present: Barry L. Woodruff, President Tony Applegate, Member Daryll R. Gray, Member

IN THE MATTER OF PREVIOUS MINUTES

Motion moved by Mr. Applegate to approve the minutes of the previous regular meeting and dispense with the oral reading. Second: Mr. Gray.

ROLL CALL VOTE:

Mr. Gray, yea

Mr. Applegate, yea

Mr. Woodruff, yea

Commissioner, Tony Applegate, exited the meeting at 10:25 a.m.

Commissioner, Tony Applegate, re-entered the meeting at 12:10 p.m.

IN THE MATTER TO ADJOURN

Motion moved by Mr. Applegate to adjourn this meeting with no further business before the Board this 29th day of January 2018. Second: Mr. Gray.

ROLL CALL VOTE:

Mr. Gray, yea

Mr. Applegate, yea

Mr. Woodruff, yea

1/25/18

Commissioner, Daryll Gray, attended the Southern Buckeye Safety Council Meeting.

Commissioner, Daryll Gray, attended the OVRDC Meeting, Waverly.

1/26/18

Commissioner, Tony Applegate, met with Bachman, Inc. to review campus equipment.

1/29/18

Commissioners spoke with Brad Cole, CCAO, regarding Budget Commission and other county policies.

Approval: January 31, 2018

Barry Woodruff, President

Sarah Beath, Clerk

Tony Applegate, Member

Daryll Gray, Member

January 29, 2018